
WTSP FORT STEWART SITE VISIT, 23-26 APRIL 2025

Task: The Warrior Transition Support Program (WTSP) is tasked with 
identifying existing issues among Reserve Soldiers assigned to the 
Soldier Recovery Unit (SRU) and providing support to the Command 
and Staff in finding resolutions to Reserve Soldiers’ administrative 
needs. 

Goal: Provide administrative support and resources to Reserve Soldiers, 
Command, and Staff while enrolled in the SRU.

Summary:

• SFC Fields conducted the 3rd Quarterly Site Visit to the Fort Stewart 
SRU. A total of 57 Reserve Soldiers are assigned.

• A Town Hall meeting was held to discuss improvements and 
sustainment at the SRU. A total of 27 Reserve Soldiers attended 
separate briefings.

• SFC Fields met with the battalion surgeon, MAJ Jones, and Ms. 
Daniels, the case manager of the supervisory nurse. She also met 
with Ms. Caro, Human Resources Supervisor, and Ms. Jefferson, 
Human Resources Specialist. 
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